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Continuing with its increasing financial support for those in need within the Central 
Okanagan, the Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise once again surpassed its past total annual 
financial support during the Rotary Year, 2021-22 (July 01, 2021-June 30, 2022).  According 
to a recently released unaudited statement from the club’s treasurer, the club donated 
$148,895 for ten non-profit organizations, which surpasses the club’s financial 
contributions of $65,387 during the previous Rotary year (2020-21). 
 
Increased funds raised through the first club “Season of Giving Calendar’ Fundraiser and the 
continuing club Annual Raffle provided the increased ability of the Kelowna Sunrise Rotary 
club to provide greater financial support. 
  
The club does recognize that without the support of many businesses and organizations 
who have served as sponsors and who have gifted prizes, along with all those who 
purchased the calendars, this would not have been possible. 
  

  


